Strong Opposition to HB 3390A - Preserve the Power of the People

Senate President Rob Wagner,
| am writing as a resident of Oregon and a staunch believer in our constitutional principles to

express my firm opposition to HB 3390A.
In a republic democracy, ultimate power belongs to the people-not to government bodies. HB 3390A
threatens this balance by shifting too much authority from citizens to the legislature, undermining the

very foundation of our system. Government exists to serve the people-not to override their voice.

| respectfully urge you, as Senate President, to stand with your constituents and vote NO on HB

3390A, defending democratic accountability and protecting the rightful power of the people.
Thank you for your leadership and consideration.
Respectfully,

Trudy Langston

Milwaukie, OR





